
Restoring the Oregon Caves Chateau 

 In 2006, the National Park Service was giving serious consideration to permanently closing this physically declining Nation-

al Historic Landmark lodge, the Oregon Caves Chateau.  

 In 2007, the Friends of the Oregon Caves and Chateau was founded to 

rally support for the Lodge and it’s restoration—one of the three 

GREAT Lodges in Oregon.  

 Strong responses from Oregon foundations, individuals, businesses, 

the State of Oregon, Travel Oregon and the Oregon Congressional 

Delegation turned the tide. 

 The National Park Service subsequently  committed $17 Million to in-

frastructure upgrade of the Chateau. 

 And the Friends of the Oregon Caves and Chateau then committed 

raising the balance of the $21 Million needed to fully restore this unique Oregon 

treasure.  

 The NPS bids have gone out,  a contractor will be chosen 

in late January, with the goal of re-opening the fully restored 

lodge in 2021.   

 Help raise and fund the $1.4 million needed to complete 

the restoration of the Historic Interior and the iconic          

Monterey furniture collection and create a sustainable      

operations plan for the future.  

93% of the necessary funding for this project is in hand! 

Thank you so much for your support  -  please join us to take this project to a wonderful completion.   
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